
Superintendent Highlight of the Week 
  

December 20th, 2013 
  

Happy Holidays 

We have what I believe to be the best music program in Nassau County!!! How do I know this? 
Our students just returned from the All State Concert and a quick glance of the program reveals 
that we had more students performing than any other school in the state (18). The State 
generally accepts 8% of the qualifying students. They accepted 25% from POB. 

  
And now for the icing on the cake….We were just been notified that we have been selected as a 
GRAMMY® Signature School semifinalists (www.grammyintheschools.com) for 2014. The 
GRAMMY Signature Schools program recognizes public high schools across the U.S. that are 
providing excellent music education programs for their students. This is quite a prestigious 
recognition and one deserving of our students and staff. 
  
I have spent the past week attending our holiday concerts and I could not be more proud of the 
performances. Today the high school choir dropped by central office and you can hear for 
yourself the amazing talent we have in our student body.  
  
They have certainly sent us home for the holidays in the true spirit of the season. 
  

Check out this video on YouTube: 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=SaDOTLiT9_0  

  

http://www.grammyintheschools.com/
http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=SaDOTLiT9_0


  
 


